
Town Council Meeting

From: Andrzej Zwaniecki <azwaniecki@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2024 2:46 AM
To: mayorandcouncil@washingtongrovemd.org
Subject: Town Council Meeting

We would appreciate considering Tom Land’s proposal included in his recent letter to the Mayor and The Council 
during the May 21 meeting.

Urszula and Andrzej Zwaniecki, 101 Center Str.
Sent from my iPhone

5/25/24, 4:03 PM
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